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Mr. Jeremy Byrd, Principal 
 

 

 
March 20, 2023  

 

Re: Asbestos Containing Building Material – Saunders Middle Community – SY 23/24 

 

Dear Saunders Community:  

 

As you may or may not know, your school is required to have an Asbestos Management 

Plan in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA). 

Following the AHERA requirements for notifications, this letter is to inform you that no 

Asbestos Containing Building Material (ACBM) was specified in the construction of your 

school.  

 

For further information you may contact our Local Education Agency’s designated person 

and our Environmental Project Manager, Mr. Derrick Fulcher, at 703-791-8918. A copy of 

the plan (which contains the certifying letter from the designing Architect stating that no 

ACBM was used in the construction of the school) should be kept in your main office or a 

designated school location. A second copy of your plan is kept at the Environmental office 

at the Administrative Complex located at 14800 Joplin Road, Manassas. The plan is to be 

available for review and inspection during normal working hours.  

 

Please feel free to request information on or about your plan. We intend to provide you 

information on our progress in implementing the plan on a periodic basis, through mailings, 

Parent Teacher Association Meetings, and other means.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jeremy W. Byrd  
 

Jeremy Byrd  

Principal 


